
 
March 10th, 2025 
 
The Honorable Ben Barnes 
Chair 
House Appropriations Committee  
Room 120 
6 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
RE: HB1071–Baltimore County Public Library - Collective Bargaining - Supervisory 
Employees 
 
Dear Mister Chair, 
 
This is to inform you that House Bill 1071 – Baltimore County Public Library - Collective 
Bargaining - Supervisory Employees- received a FAVORABLE vote from the Baltimore County 
Delegation. 
 
I respectfully request that you consider the recommendation of the Baltimore County Delegation 
when voting on this bill. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Eric D. Ebersole 
Chairman 
Baltimore County Delegation 
 

 


